
 

Carl’s program.   

Also, we hope to 

have a report from 

the jersey committee 

about the progress on 

the Club jerseys.  So 

make plans to be sure 

and not miss this 

meeting. 

Our own member, 

Carl Marlar, has 

agreed to give us a 

special program on 

“Basic Care and 

Maintenance of Your 

Bike” at our next 

Club  Meeting.  Carl 

is an experienced 

bike mechanic with a 

wealth of knowledge 

about bicycles and 

will give us tips on 

maintaining our bikes 

in good shape.  So, 

be sure and make 

plans to attend the 

next Club meeting, 

which will be at 7:00 

P. M. on Thursday, 

August 26, 2010, at 

the Rotary Building 

in the Regional 

Park.  Bring your 

bikes if you want and 

time and weather 

permitting, we can 

take a short ride 

through the 

neighborhood after 

Special points of 

interest: 

 Special Program for 

Next Club Meeting   

 Report from Jersey 

Committee  

 Roaring Springs 

Report 

 Hale on Wheels Ride 

Report 

SPECIAL PROGRAM FOR CLUB MEETING ON AUGUST 26TH 

 

 

  I ask that all members register for the Hale on Wheels Ride taking place on Cowboy 

Days on September 18, 2010.  This is our namesake ride, so I hope you can attend to 

support it.  The website for the ride is www.haleonwheelsbikeride.com, where you can 

find a mail in registration form or you can register on line at www.BikeReg.com or 

www.Active.com.  Registration is only $ 20.00 per person for members of the same bike 

club, like us.  You will have a great time, and get a free lunch, T-shirt and water bottle.  

The Texas Tech Cycling Team has agreed to come to the ride, so you will want to come 

see them lead the ride. 
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Hale on Wheels Ride Report 



While we didn’t have many folks turn out, the 

Club Ride and Picnic at Roaring Springs was 

enjoyed by those attending.  We had 8 people 

present:  Ross Schott, Ramiro Gomez and wife, 

Cecelia, and Cecelia’s two beautiful 

granddaughters, Vanessa and Jessica, who 

came with their bicycles and rode, and Mary 

Anna and Mitchell Self and yours truly.  The 

weather was pretty good, and the bar-b-que 

lunch with cobbler and ice cream was outstanding.  

Ramiro rode 41 miles round trip to Dickens, 

Mitchell did the 16 miles round trip to Matador, and 

Ross and I rode the 25 mile route.  Vanessa and 

Jessica rode part of the 25 mile route.   Ross hit a 

deer with his pick-up on his way to the ride, but 

fortunately, there was only minor damage to the 

pick-up, no damage to Ross, but major damage to 

the deer.  The deer was cited for failing to yield. 
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Roaring Springs Pictures 


